
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

                                                                                                   January 12, 2023 
                                              

 

To 

BSE Limited, 

The Corporate Relationship Dept, 

1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

Scrip Code: 507205 

To 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 

Exchange Plaza,  

Bandra - Kurla Complex,  

Bandra (East),    

Mumbai - 400 051      

Symbol: TI  

 

 

Sub.: Erroneous reporting under regulation 29(1) and 29(2) of SEBI 

(SAST) Regulations, 2011 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We wish to inform you that there has been erroneous filing of disclosures under 

regulation 29(1) and 29(2) of SEBI (SAST) Regulations, 2011 by entities on January 10, 

2023 and January 11, 2023. 

 

The Company would like to update that no equity shares has been issued on January 

09, 2023 to any person/ body corporate. 

 

The Company has received letters from the entities intimating the erroneous filing 

happened on the above-mentioned dates. (copy enclosed).  

 

Further, a request has been made to the stock exchanges to remove the 

abovementioned disclosures. 

 

We request you to kindly take the above on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 
For Tilaknagar Industries Ltd. 

 

 
Dipti Todkar 

Company Secretary  

 

Encl.: as above        






	Covering letter revised
	Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer (1)
	Scanned from a Xerox Multifunction Printer

		2023-01-12T18:45:50+0530
	DIPTI VARUN TODKAR




